
From: Karen Matthews
To: Karen Matthews
Subject: LPS Childcare
Date: May 20, 2022 9:48:06 AM

-----Original Message-----
From: palkovskyd@gmail.com < >
Sent: May 20, 2022 8:19 AM
To: Charlene Mckay <Charlene.Mckay@sd68.bc.ca>
Subject: LPS Childcare

Good morning Charlene,

I am sending you this email as a working mom of school-aged children. As the school year comes to a close, so does
my child’s childcare provider, Plum Tree Cottage. This short notice closure has left a lot of parents scrambling and
unable to acquire childcare for the coming school year due to wait lists of unknown length.

I’m asking that the school continues to provide out-of-school childcare with the already-existing EA’s that we have
all grown to know and trust our children with.

Thank you for your time in reading this email.

Warmest regard,

Dara Simpson

Sent from my iPhone
****************************** CAUTION: External Message ******************************
________________________________

This e-mail is privileged, confidential, subject to copyright, not intended for distribution, and may not be reproduced
without the authority of the sender. Along with privileged information of the organization, this email may contain
confidential personal information about students, their families or employees of NLPS. Receivers of this email are
reminded that they must not forward confidential personal information to anyone who is not authorized to receive it.
If you are not the intended message recipient, please contact the sender as soon as possible and do not disseminate,
distribute or copy this email. Any unauthorized use or disclosure is prohibited.
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